
Hi Kelly, 

 

I am a resident of 53 Cleameadow Blvd and looking for your support of a petition that is being 

compiled to be presented to Newmarket Council. No consultation was held, the elimination of 

parking is a real issue, it also has the potential to reduce my property value on resale. 

Mulock Drive is a non-residential road that connects Yonge and Bathurst - surely this would be a 

better choice to put in bike lanes. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Callaghan 

 


